
Based upon Department of Education and ASU System Guidance, ASUMH is administering a plan to deliver 
direct-to-student funds that ASUMH has received which was authorized by the Federal CARES Act. 

In this initial round of funding, students enrolled as of March 1, 2020 that have filed a 2019-2020 FAFSA and deemed 
eligible for Federal Title IV Financial Aid who had at least one class deemed to be “not on line” were issued funds by our 
Cashier’s Office during the week of May 11th.  

The amounts delivered were determined based upon a combination of their enrollment level on March 1, 2020, the 
effective date of the National Emergency declared by the President and the Expected Family Contribution (EFC) from the 
2019-2020 FAFSA.  The Grid describes the amount distributed based upon the enrollment level and EFC.  

 12+ Hours 9-11 Hours 6-8 Hours 1-5 Hours 
EFC 

Range 
Amount Amount Amount Amount 

0  $                      875.00   $                      750.00   $                      615.00   $                      450.00  

1-3700  $                      650.00   $                      560.00   $                      460.00   $                      330.00  

3701+  $                      440.00   $                      370.00   $                      310.00   $                      220.00  

 

Students enrolled in Spring 2020 courses on or after March 1, 2020 that have not file a 2019-2020 (​NOT 2020-2021​) 
FAFSA ​MAY POSSIBLY​ still be determined eligible for CARES Act funds if they complete the 2019-2020 FAFSA and provide 
all documentation requested from the ASUMH Office of Scholarships and Financial Aid to determine eligibility. 

Ineligibility​ was based upon one or more of the following: 

● Students not enrolled in any spring 2020 courses as of March 1, 2020. 
● Concurrent Students. 
● International and DACA students. 
● Golden Agers. 
● Students that are known to be dually enrolled at other institutions such as ASU Jonesboro. 
● Students that are not eligible for Federal Title IV Financial Aid for reasons including, but not limited to, the 

following. 
o Not maintaining Satisfactory Academic Progress. 
o Default on Federal Loans. 
o Students not enrolled in a Technical Certificate or Associate’s Degree. (Undeclared and Certificate of 

Proficiency students) 
o Males not registered for Selective Service. 
o Requested Documents for Federal Title IV Financial Aid determination never provided. 
o Missing Official High School Transcripts reflecting graduation. 
o Missing Official Post-Secondary Transcripts from other Colleges and/or Trade Schools. 

 

In our initial delivery of funds, ASUMH is expecting to deliver $423,145.00 in CARES Act funds to 626 that enrolled in at 
least one course during Spring 2020 during the week of May 11, 2020. 


